
George Kelly School 

Kindergarten Drop-Off/Pick up Procedures 

 

 

 

DROP-OFF  
Kindergarten students must be brought to the front Kindergarten gate. There is no supervision during 

kindergarten drop-off for both the morning and afternoon students. For the safety of your student, please wait 

with your student until the gate is open and students are with the teachers before leaving. Students should be 

waiting in line and not running around while waiting to begin the day.  

PICK-UP 

Kindergarten pick up is by the gate playground gate. Students will only be released to persons that are listed on 

the pick-up card, and an ID may be requested at any time.  

 

Please do not park in the staff parking lot, these are assigned spaces meant for staff members only. There is 

parallel parking along both Mabel Josephine Dr. and Blackstone Dr.   

 

We appreciate and thank you in advance for following these safety procedures. 


